
 

 

HICKORY RIDGE GOLF ASSOCIATION BOARD MEETING MINUTES 
JUNE 14, 2022 

 
 
PRESENT:  Karen Berlew, Dona Hazen, Larry Powers & Deb Wood.   
The meeting was called to order at 2:05pm. 
 
 
MINUTES 
The minutes from the May 17, 2022 board meeting have been approved and are 
posted on the HRGA web site. 
 
TREASURER’S REPORT 

 Deb reported a balance of $1,082.02.  This includes $450 hole-in-one funds 
($310 carried-over from 2020 & 2021 plus $140 collected so far this year.) 

 
UPDATE ON 2022 HRGA MEMBERSHIP 
To date, there are 34 association members.  (There were 40 last year.) 
 
RESPONSIBILITIES FOR JUNE 17TH 4-PERSON SCRAMBLE TOURNAMENT 

 Dona sent out email announcement on 5/22 and reminders on 6/1 & 6/5 
 Larry posted sign-up sheet & has assigned foursomes & tee times 
 Dona removed sign-up sheet on 6/10 and emailed tee sheet to players & 

HR on 6/10 
 Dona checked with Pro Shop – tournament is on the calendar 
 Larry will prepare scorecards 
 Deb will prepare rules sheet and sheet to record scores 
 Karen will collect money (there will be skins) 

 
RESPONSIBILITIES FOR JULY 17TH 3-2-1 TOURNAMENT 

 Dona will send out email announcement on 6/21 and reminder on 6/30 
 Larry will post sign-up sheet the week of 6/20 
 Dona has checked with the Pro Shop – tournament is on the calendar 
 Karen will remove sign-up sheet on 7/8 and text copy to Larry 
 Prior to 7/10, Larry will send tee sheet to Dona, and Dona will email to 

players and to HR 



 

 

 Larry will assign foursomes, tee times, and prepare scorecards.  This is a 
change from the tournament description where it states that players can 
sign-up as foursomes.  Dona will note that change in the tournament 
announcement. 

 Deb will prepare rules sheet and sheet to record scores 
 Deb will collect money.  There will be skins. 

 
HICKORY RIDGE CUP DISCUSSION 
Karen raised the question regarding overall winners (gross versus net).  It was 
agreed that since the HR Cup is a handicapped tournament that the overall 
winners should be the men’s low net and women’s low net.  This will be noted in 
the tournament description next year. 
 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS FOR 2023 
In early August, Dona will send out an email to the membership explaining that 
there may be board openings for 2023 and ask if there is any interest.  Encourage 
interested parties to attend upcoming board meeting. 
 
NEXT MEETING 
The next meeting will be held on July 12th, beginning at 2:00pm, at HR. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 2:45pm. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
Dona Hazen, HRGA Secretary 


